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From: "RICK MARILYN POST"
To: <miivingston@utah.gov>
Date: 6/10/2008 8:49 AM
Subject: rate increase for Questar

am writing to show my dissatisfaction with the recent request from Questar for a 45% rate increase. That
is unbelievable since they have had record profits for the last year and have also had rate increases
every year. | thought the public service commission was suppose to be on the side of the consumer?
What is going on here | don't think the people of Utah can afford an average increase on their gas bill by
$25.00. Last year Questar was complaining because it was too warm and the people of Utah didn't use

enough natural gas, come on what's going on? | hope you will take another look at this and say enough is
enough.........

Thank you
Marilyn Post




